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A  PBL SCHOOL - Positive Behaviour for Learning  -  WE VALUE 

EDWARD PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Week 1 Term 2  2019 

Mon 29th April  Staff Development Day 

Tues 30th April  All students return to school 

Principal’s Update 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

Welcome back to Term 2. I hope you all had an enjoyable 
holiday and Easter break. We had a busy time at school. 
Work continued on the roof, our flagpoles were replaced and 
3 interactive panel were installed to replace aging 
Smartboards. The staff participated in a variety of 
professional learning activities yesterday. These covered 
PBL, technology, grammar and engaging with the school 
plan. 

Hats 
A reminder that it is not compulsory for students to wear 
their hats during Terms 2 & 3. Of course they can continue 
to wear their hat if they want to. 

Breakfast Program 
The Breakfast Program will operate on Tuesday, Wednesday 
and Thursday this term. Thank you to Mrs Strong for 
running this program. Students will be able to get a piece of 
toast and a variety of spreads from the canteen between 
8:30 and 8:50. This will be starting next week. Any parents 
or carers who would like to assist Mrs Strong can contact her 
through the office. 

ANZAC March 
Thank you to all the students, staff, parents and carers who 
supported the ANZAC Day March. The behaviour and respect 
shown by the students was exemplary. I received many 
positive comments from the public about our wonderful 
students. Well done, kids! 

 

STEAM Camp  
Eve Meharry, Declan Leetham and Catie Michael had a 
wonderful time at the STEAM (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, Art and Mathematics) Camp in Urana last term. 
They had a fantastic time and learnt lots of new things. 

P&C Mothers Day Stall 
Thank you to everyone who has donated gifts to the Mothers 
Day stall. More donations would be greatly appreciated and 
can be left at the school office. The stall will be held next 
Tuesday 7th May. Gifts will cost between $2.00 and $5.00.      

PBL Reward 
The tokens in the PBL box have reached the first level and 
students will be rewarded for their good behaviour with a 
special treat from the canteen. Teachers will hand out 
vouchers to students that can be redeemed at the canteen 
this Friday. Thanks to Sarah Herberte for supporting our PBL 
system. 

PBL Focus 
This week all teachers will be teaching and revising the 
expected behaviours in Area A and the toilets. Students will 
be talking about and demonstrating how to show Respect, 
Responsibility and Safety in each are. Each week students and 
staff will focus on 2 areas of the PBL Matrix until all have been 
covered. I am sure the positive behaviour will have a 
wonderful effect on student learning outcomes.  Please see 
attached universal PBL matrix. 

NAPLAN 
A reminder that students will be completing the NAPLAN  
online this year. This will happen between the 14th and 24th 
of May. Year 3 and 5 students participated in the practice test 
last term and all did a great job of following instructions and 
completing the practice tasks. 
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PBL Raffle winners  
April Walker, Kaylee Barling, Isaiah Heikkinen. 

Uniform Shop 
With the weather getting a bit cooler I just thought I’d remind 
parents and carers that the uniform shop is open for all your 
uniform needs.  

Good Friday Appeal 
Thank you to the Edward school community for supporting 
the Royal Children’s Hospital through the Good Friday Appeal. 
Together we raised $ 130.00 for the hospital. 

Easter Fun Day 
Congratulations to Year 6 students and their teachers for the 
fantastic organisation and fun activities that they organised 
for the whole school. Thanks to the parents and carers who 
came and supported the students and staff. I’m sure you had 
lots of fun making Easter hats and participating in the day. 
Below is a list of our Easter raffle winners.  
Jayla Edwards, Myah Gazzara, Carter Sartore, Aria Taylor, 
Mannix Taylor, William Green, Sarah Carter, Hayes family, 
Bryce Johnson, Olivia Didcock, Miley McCully, Kerrie Godfrey, 
Jaxon Ives, Claudia M, Seth May, Eliza Buckley, Darcy Finn, 
Ayden Duggan, Nina Glowrey, Aria Hapuka, Tay-Lea Gray, 
Jaxon Duggan, Riley Price, Cody Lynch, Braelie Wesierski, 
Zayn Ledwidge, Jaxon Ives, Harper Taylor, Lani and Maia 
Larmour. 
Winner of the ‘guess the total of eggs in the jar’ was Eliza 
Buckley.  Eliza was the closest guess with 115.  Total eggs 
was 114.  Well done Eliza! 

Jump Rope for Heart Skipping Rope Orders 
The school will be placing an order for skipping ropes with the 
Heart Foundation in anticipation for skipping and Jump Rope 
for Heart later in the term. 

Cost is $7.00 per White rope.  This size is suitable up to 
147cm in height, usually Kindergarten/Year 1 students. 

Cost is $8.00 per Red rope.  This size is suitable up to 170cm 
in height, usually Year 2 - 6 students. 

All orders and payment to the school office by Tuesday 14th 
May. 

 

We would like to welcome Mr Luke Moodie to Edward PS. Mr 
Moodie will be teaching in 3/4DY with Mrs Druitt and Mrs 
Young for the next 4 weeks.  

We are looking forward to a productive and enjoyable term 
filled with lots of happiness and learning. 

Mrs Blacker 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART SKIPPING ROPE ORDER FORM 
Order and Payment to school office by Tuesday 14th May 2019 

 
Student Name:______________________________________ Class_________________ 

 
      Quantity  Sub total  
 
White  2.1m  - $7.00  $ 
K/1 
 
Red 2.6m   - $8.00  $ 
Yrs 2-6 
 
Total Payment $ 






